## Ad Hoc Committee Proposal

Submitted by Meghan Kowalski, chair, Research and Development Committee

Submitted: March 11, 2022

This is a proposal to create an ad hoc committee of the Faculty Senate which would liaise with University Administration and OSP to ensure clear communications and a quick resolution to the current external funding moratorium.

## Purpose

Whereas there is a current moratorium on external funding at the University, the Faculty Senate will establish an ad hoc committee with the goal of liaising with the University Administration and Office of Sponsored Programs (OSP) to:

- Directly identify existing issues related to external funding and grants
- Establish a timeline to resolve the issues
- Establish standards for OSP/University responsiveness and workflows related to external funding

## Structure

The committee will be comprised of four to six volunteers identified by the Faculty Senate.

## Reporting

The committee will be tasked with meeting with representatives of the University administration and OSP and reporting their work to the Faculty Senate at each regular meeting.